
Rollstone Congregational Church

									         July 27, 2020

Dear Members and Friends of Rollstone Congregational Church,

The pandemic (Covid 19) has made it difficult for us to worship in our building as a large 
communal gathering which resulted in virtual and mail editions of our worship services since 
this past March.  We have even had to refrain from having face to face meetings at the church 
due to the gathering restrictions and out of respect for each others welfare.  Several weeks ago 
Governor Baker began to lift some of the restrictions imposed on faith communities, but many 
of the protocols remain in place causing the leadership to delay the re-opening of the church 
facility until we were comfortable with moving forward.

The leadership is sending along the guidelines that we are required follow and request that 
you read them carefully and then respond to the questionnaire that is also included.  Please 
respond to the questionnaire so that Rev. Hanks has them in his possession for an informational 
meeting being organized on August 5th.   Paul Stansel will send you the information on how to 
join the meeting from the comfort of your own home.  While this is an electronic meeting, every 
member of the church will be able to join by using your telephone for an audio connection into 
the meeting.  The leadership will open the meeting, then we will sit back to listen to your ques-
tions and discussions.  The meeting will last for no long than 45 minutes.

Please complete the questionnaire and return it to us.  We look forward to seeing and hear-
ing from so many of you as we move forward to defining our new normal for gathering at the 
church as a faith family.

Rev. David Hanks, Pastor
Paul Stansel, Moderator
  


